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Crawley Town Supporters Alliance 

 

 

18th October 2024 

Dear all, 

I am writing to invite you to the Annual General Meeting of the Crawley Town Supporters Alliance, 

to be held on Zoom at 7:30pm on Monday 18th November 2024 

Please find enclosed the agenda, and last AGM Minutes. To help with our planning, please do 

complete this form (https://forms.gle/wmzUCZ9YJHk4cJ23A) filling in your name, email address and 

if you are able to attend the virtual meeting or would like to send your apologies. If you are unable 

to access the form, please email your response to chair@ctfcsa.co.uk. Only those that tell us of their 

attendance will receive the instructions to join the meeting via Zoom. This information will come the 

week before the AGM. 

At this meeting, we will update you on the work undertaken and our plans for 2025. There will also 

be a chance to have an open forum. This will be our opportunity to hear from you, the Crawley Town 

Supporters Alliance members, about your thoughts on the club and the CTSA.  

One of the important tasks that must be undertaken at the CTSA AGM is the election of the new 

board. Following the conclusion of the AGM, the Board will consist of Nick Claridge, Louie Elmer, 

Sam Jordan, Hugh McKinney, Reuben Watt, Luke White and Jack Woolsey. This does mean that, 

according to our constitution of having 8 board members, there is a vacancy. We would welcome 

interest from anyone who wishes to step forward. If you are interested, please email me 

(chair@ctfcsa.co.uk) by 7pm on the 10th November 2024, including what skills and experience that 

you would bring to the Board.  We want the Board to be as diverse and as representative of the 

CTFC Fan base as possible, so we welcome applications from anyone. It is worth noting that Board 

roles are allocated by the Board once confirmed in post. 

The CTSA are looking to fill the role of secretary. This important role will be responsible for the 

minutes and other small pieces of admin. This role is very much what you make it. If you are 

interested, please email chair@ctfcsa.co.uk. 

Please come along to the AGM and let us know your ideas. We are here to act on behalf of you, our 

members. This is an opportunity for you to raise any ideas or concerns.  

Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing many of you virtually on the 18th 

November 2024. If you can’t make it and would like to raise any points or put forward ideas, please 

email me at chair@ctfcsa.co.uk 

Yours, 

Reuben Watt 

 

REUBEN WATT 

Chair 

Crawley Town Supporters Alliance 
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